
11/05/21 
Disability Rights CA 
Hello—Could this be shared with the Workgroup and Working Group members?  
Using LPS conservatorships has come up frequently in our discussions.  

I’ve attached a recent study that concludes: “A mental health conservatorship can be 
a mechanism for helping homeless people with a grave disability from mental illness 
to transition from the streets to residential psychiatric treatment, but it requires 
substantial resources from facilities that initiate such conservatorships 
and does not guarantee resolution of long-term supportive housing needs.” 

Thank you. 


